








Notes for teachers/youth workers

Video link - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gK6wkgZpJFc

Some young people might ask if there is going to be a public election to vote for a 
new First Minister. There won’t be. 

The reason is this: ·

- Welsh Labour won the last Senedd/Welsh Parliament election in 2021 and will 
be in power until the next Senedd election, due to take place in 2026. 

- Mark Drakeford is the leader of Welsh Labour and therefore the First Minister 
of Wales. He has decided to step down as leader of the Welsh Labour party 
and First Minister, and now members of the Welsh Labour party will have the 
chance to vote for a new leader, and new First Minister. 

- It won’t be until the next Senedd election that there will be a public vote on 
which party should be in power. 



The pictures on this slide all represent things that the Welsh Government has power 
over: Education; Transport; Healthcare; Housing; Sport and leisure; Mental Health; 
Recycling and the Environment; Certain help with costs like free school meals and  
grants for buying school uniform.

DOWNLOAD THIS PAGE AS A PDF: https://www.childcomwales.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2024/01/FM-Symbols-.pdf



Survey link: https://online1.snapsurveys.com/xqyuhc






